
 
 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING 

 

TO: Members of the Urban Redevelopment Authority of Pittsburgh: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Hybrid Regular Meeting of the Urban Redevelopment Authority of 

Pittsburgh will be held on July 11, 2024, at 2:00 PM, has been cancelled.  The next Hybrid Regular 

Meeting will be held on August 8, 2024, at 2:00 PM.  

 

 

                                               

                          Theresa Schacht, Board Secretary 

 

 

Dated this day 1st   of July 2024 
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